

STREET PARISH COUNCIL

	
	
	Notes from the informal meeting of the Planning Committee held on 21st 	February, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.  


	PRESENT:               Councillor T. Rice (Chair)
		 		 
	IN ATTENDANCE:	 Mrs. J. Marshfield - Assistant Clerk

	APOLOGIES:	Councillors:  C. Axten, A. Leafe, L. Zaky
 				Family matters – reasons accepted
				Councillor P. Goater – Illness – reason accepted
				
	
	PLANNING APPLICATIONS

The Assistant Clerk submitted a report which had been circulated. This is to 	be approved at the next meeting as a quorum was not present.

	 2017/0181/HSE Rear two storey extension and front single storey extension 	at 6 Keens Close, Street for Mr. & Mrs. Gilks – APPROVE

	2017/0231/FUL Two storey extension to side of existing property and 	construction of new single storey extension to front of 18 Seymour Road, 	Street for Mr M Hopkins – APPROVE

	The Assistant Clerk reported information from Mendip District Council 	regarding Making Representations at Planning Board for Application No: 	2016/2490/FUL at Kirkee, Somerton Road, Marshalls Elm, Street, on 22nd 	February, 2017 at 6pm in The Council Chamber, Cannards Grave Road, 	Shepton Mallet.

	A Consultation Statement has been published – Comments are invited 	between 10th February and 10th March, 2017. Submitted documents are 	available on www.mendip.gov.uk or at the Council Offices, Cannards Grave 	Road, Shepton Mallet.
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	NOTE -  0 new units approved - 29 units since May, 2016

	The meeting ended at 6.45 p.m.
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